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29 March 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Last week was a very busy week in school with all of our pupils back to school. We are pleased to 

report that our pupils and staff are delighted to be back in the building once more! 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

We have had correspondence from the Department of Education (DE) regarding the opening of 

Breakfast Clubs and after schools: ‘The position remains that school managed breakfast clubs, 

educational visits, inter-school sports and after school activities are paused until advised otherwise’. 

This may change after Easter, but we will wait for guidance from DE. 

 

SACRAMENTS 

Fr Darach was in touch to let us know that First Communion, Confession and Confirmation will go 

ahead as planned in May. You may have heard on the news that the Derry Diocese have made a 

decision to postpone their sacraments, as they have churches within their diocese that are across 

the border in Donegal, where the churches remain closed.  

 

NON UNIFORM DAY FOR TROCÁIRE 

On Wednesday 31 March, our pupils can wear their 

ordinary clothes to school and bring £1 for Trócaire. The 

theme for this year is ‘Peace and Justice’. All money 

collected will be sent off to Trócaire. 

 

EASTER BREAK 

We will be closing for Eater this Thursday at 11.30am and we will reopen for the third term on 

Monday 12 April at the normal time.   

 

We hope our families stay safe and we would like to wish you all a Happy Easter and a relaxing 

break. 

Yours sincerely, 
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